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Welcome back to the Summer term 

We hope you had an enjoyable Easter holiday, and a Happy Eid Mubarak too! 

We are looking forward to the next half term and the exciting things we are going to learn 

about. 

 

Phonics and English 

This half term we will be continuing to recognise our names. We will 

be continuing to get ready to read and know that print has meaning. 

We are continuing to recognise and name letters that they see and 

hear in the nursery and around school.  We will be listening carefully 

to sounds, identifying them and copying them. We will be blending 

and segmenting sounds together to make words. We will be starting 

to think about letters and sounds and use them in our writing and name writing.  We will be 

continuing to improve our pencil control.  

 

We will be continuing to practise writing letters in our work and in our names. We will be 

writing about the seaside. 

 

When reading we will be continuing to recognise that we read from left to write and top to 

bottom on a page. We will be talking about the events in stories and predicting the end of 

them. As well as joining in with repetitive language and familiar stories and rhymes.  

We will be sending books home for you to share with your child. We will be sequencing a 

simple familiar story, using language from familiar stories in role play. Children will recognise 

some letters of the alphabet by sound on sight and blend CVC words orally. 

 

We will be beginning to develop an opinion on stories and events, say when they agree or 

disagree with someone else. Children will hold a back and forth conversation and use talk to 

organise themselves and their play. 

 

Maths 

In maths we will be recognising the concept of zero and the numeral, 

comparing groups of numbers from 1 to 5 and identifying pairs of 

numbers that make 5. 

Also we will be experimenting with symbols and marks as well as 

numerals. 

Children will be using spatial awareness and can manipulate shapes to 

make pictures and match them to other objects.  They will using spatial awareness to 

complete jigsaws and talk about how they fit together - understanding position through 

words alone. 

Children will be selecting 2D/3D shapes appropriately to make models and talk about them.  

They will use some shape names and begin to describe a sequence of events, real or fictional. 

 

 



Topic                                                    

 
We will be starting a new topic “The Seaside” and reading the book Anna Hibiscus Splash by 

Atinuke. We will be learning about the seaside, holidays and different places around the 

world.  

 

Homework Books; 

 

This half term your child will be given a book to share with you at home. 

 

Please continue to check Class Dojo for any homework tasks. 

 

Please check your children’s names are still visible in their clothing. 

Please can you ensure that your child is wearing sun cream on warm days and brings a hat to 

school. 

 

Important date 

Our Golden Assembly is on 28.6.23 at 9 am. You are very welcome to come and watch and 

stay behind for refreshments. 

 

Key Dates  

Dates we are not in school 

Thursday 2
nd

 May and Monday 6th May 

 

Thank you for all your support.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs Linder   Miss Akhtar    Mrs Constantine 

 

 



 


